
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
BUREAU OF AGRICULTURAL ECONOMICS

Washington. D. C.

October 6, 1927

Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal and. Vice-Chancellor, 

McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

My dear Sir Arthur:

May I, even this tardily, express my appreciation of your

They have wri tten mecourtesies to Mr. Tobata and Mr. Matsuda. 

of their very pleasant aM profitable sojourn at Montreal, and of

their gratitude for your kindnesses to them.

I appreciate your kind Inquiiy concerning the indisposition

It is a pleasure to reportTi*.ich interfered with my work at Honolulu.

that I had only a slight return of the infection a few weeks ago,

It was a very pleasantand that now I seem to be fully recovered, 

conference, and I have been grateful every since for the privilege 

'o£ meeting men of similar interests from Canada and from foreign

I have noted several magazine articles relating to thecountries.

conference, especially those in the Outlook.

With kindest wi3h.es,

Sincerely yours,

<TX
0. E. Baker, 

Economic Analyst.
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